
 

 

 

B U L L E T I N  # 1 3  

 

DATE: May 23, 2024 
 
TO:  Laura Li Industries, LLC 
  Attn: Vincent Sessano 
 
FROM: Brian Dunn, AIA 
  KG+D Architects, PC 
 
PROJECT: Harrison Recreation & Community Center – PHASE 1 
  Harrison, NY 
 
RE:  Replace Damaged Clay Pipe 
 
 
Message: 
 
As brought to the attention of the Owner and the Architect by the Contractor on May 8, 2024, it 
was discovered during excavations that the existing clay sewer pipe running parallel to Calvert 
Street was damaged in sections. Please provide pricing to replace a section of existing 12” 
clay pipe with 12” HDPE pipe. The section of replaced pipe will extend the length of the 
modular block wall and terminate near the south west corner of the building, past the end of 
the modular block retaining wall, at a location suitable to make the connection.  Include the 
locations of the new pipe on the as-built survey. 
 

 

 
Cc: Town of Harrison Engineering Department 
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